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PAN AMERICAN AIRWAYS, INC.

GENERAL OFFICES - CHRYSLER BUILDING NEW YORK CITY

1109 CONNECTICUT AVENUE
WASHINGTON, D. C.

May 25, 1937

Mr. Amon Carter
Fort Worth Ster Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Carter:

I have received the San Francisco to Maczo covers which
you sent for Mr. Thach and me, and am holding his here for his
return from New York.

I am certainly glad to have this valuable souvenir of
the flight and deeply appreciate your thoughtfulness in sending
it for me.

Warmest regards and best wishes.

Sincerely, J

A. M. Archibald
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